

Wavell

Community Junior School

Est. 1964 Dear Parent/Guardian, Headteacher: Mr. P. Hunter.

14th April 2016

SATs Breakfast Club

As I am sure you are well aware, the year 6 SATs tests begin on **Monday 9th May 2016**. The children have all been working extremely hard, in class and with their homework, in preparation for these.

In order for the children to be as equipped as possible on the mornings of the tests, we are planning to run a breakfast club. This will give the children an opportunity to come into school, keep relaxed, have something to eat and drink with their peers while undertaking some last minute, light revision.

The breakfast club will run from Monday 9th May – Thursday 12th May, from 8:15 am and will be free of charge!

To ensure we purchase the correct quantity of food and drink, please complete the slip below if your child will be attending.

Many thanks,

The VC Toom

The to reall				
SATs Breakfast Club 2016 Name				
Please circle all of the		Tues 10 th child will be at		Thurs 12 th
Signed	ž		Date .	









